RFD (AUSTRALIA) PTY LTD ATT: Mr John Ferris PO Box 6 Mascot NSW 2020

21 June, 1999



Dear John,

As part of the Coronial investigation into the 1998 Sydney to Hobart Yacht Race, a life raft assessment project has been compiled and will be conducted at the Australian Maritime College Launceston and at sea on the 20-21-22 September 1999.

As discussed a member of your organisation is invited to attend on the above dates to view the activities whilst being conducted. A programme of the assessment is attached. Please contact me at any time to discuss this matter. If you see fit to have representation at these activities I will require 21 days notice for crewing purposes on the Police vessel.

Yours faithfully

David Upston Senior Constable